
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:27:51 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 9:05 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Guy Prospero

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
After talking to several people at the OEB and Hydro One it looks like our delivery charge will go up by 120% -
Interesting that people at both found the chart supplied in the letter as confusing as I did. As a seasonal resident right
now over 75% of our annual billing is delivery charges vs usage and. As we all try to be responsible and limit use
where cost is already upside down, it's going to get worse. Where is the incentive here? I get that I am low density
but unlike years ago where Hydro would run a line anywhere service was requested I paid a ton to bring it to my
property and pay delivery for the 6 months it is not in use.  Some seasonal going to go down 44% and others up
120%. I requested to see the grid that defines that as no one at the OEB or Hydro could explain what defines the
difference and where I sat in the puzzle.
Please show me the data - the grid in your letter doesn't cut it




